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September 27, 2023 
 
THE PUBLIC UTILITIES BOARD OF MANITOBA 
400-330 Portage Avenue 
Winnipeg, Manitoba  
R3C 0C4 
 
ATTENTION: Dr. D. Christle, Board Secretary and Executive Director 
 
Dear Dr. Christle: 
 
RE: MANITOBA HYDRO’S 2023/24 & 2024/25 GENERAL RATE APPLICATION – LIFTED 
REDACTIONS PURSUANT TO ORDER 88/23 
 
In accordance with direction from the Public Utilities Board in Order 88/23, Manitoba Hydro has 
updated public responses to PUB/MH II-11a-d Attachment 1 and CSI Undertaking 1. The 
redactions on page 38 of DEA-4 – Daymark Energy Advisors presentation has also been lifted.  
 
Please find enclosed CSI Undertaking 1 and the updated DEA-4 – Daymark Energy Advisors 
presentation. The updated Attachment 1 to PUB/MH II-11a-d can be found on Manitoba Hydro’s 
external website (PUB Round II Information Requests (hydro.mb.ca). 
 
Should you have any questions with respect to the foregoing, please do not hesitate to contact 
the writer at 204-360-3257.  
 
Yours truly,  
MANITOBA HYDRO LEGAL SERVICES 
Per: 
 
 
 
Brent Czarnecki 
Senior Counsel 
 

https://www.hydro.mb.ca/docs/regulatory_affairs/pdf/electric/gra_2023_2025/pub_round_2_irs.pdf
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